
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
The Electric and Water Plant Board of  the City of  Frankfort, KY will hold a Special Board Meeting to conduct a 

Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. or as soon thereaf ter as can be heard, to solicit oral or 
written comments regarding the proposed water rate increase to be ef fective July 1, 2022. 
  

Public comments will be accepted for the public hearing by emailing comments 
to kpoe@fewpb.com or clindsey@fewpb.com by 12:00 noon Tuesday, May 31, 2022. Those wishing to speak in 
person at the meeting should notify kpoe@fewpb.com or clindsey@fewpb.com by Tuesday, May 31, 2022. 

 

The current and proposed policies are as follows: 

 

 
 

 

The new Policy is proposed to be ef fective on July 1, 2022. 


